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A Note from the Chairman

2017 was a momentous year for ICIN and one in which the 10th anniversary of its founding was 
celebrated in style at Oatlands Park Hotel. The event was a sell out and was attended by His 
Grace Archbishop Bashar Warda from Erbil as well as other dignitaries and friends of the charity. 
In December, ICIN had its 4th A Christmas Celebration event at St John’s Notting Hill. Possibly the 
best ever, the event was a sell out and was attended by many including His Grace Bishop Saad 
Sirop representing Patriarch Raphael Sako.

During 2017, ICIN announced the appointment of His Beatitude Chaldean Catholic Patriarch Louis 
Raphaël I Sako, the religious leader of some 640,000 Christians worldwide and Reverend Canon 
Dr William Taylor, Chairman of Anglican & Eastern Churches Association and Vicar of St John 
Notting Hill, as patrons of the charity. We are honoured to have them on board. Also in 2017, ICIN 
set-up a G2 committee responsible for organising events solely for the younger ICIN supporter – 
more on page 3.

On 15th January 2018, ICIN lost a true friend and colleague in Dr Janan Allos, one of the founders 
of the charity and a man who set an example by his courage and dignity throughout his long illness. 
He will be especially missed by his fellow Council members. Rest in peace Janan!

Though there is renewed hope following the liberation of Mosul and the villages of the Nineveh 
plain in Summer 2017, the fate of the Christian communities in Iraq continues to be difficult. Those 
that recently returned to their villages find life uncertain and need support of those in the outside 
world. Together with many, ICIN is involved with helping with Nineveh Reconstruction projects 
– details on the next page – as well as continuing to support those refugees still in Jordan. The 
generosity of our supporters especially for the Nineveh reconstruction efforts has been noteworthy 
and I would like to specifically mention the efforts of our patron Canon William Taylor in raising 
£100,000 for this worthy cause.

Without the dedicated effort of many including my fellow Council members and other volunteers, it 
would not be possible for ICIN to continue to do its work. So to all, I say thank you and God bless.

1 Trustees: Faiz Tappouni, Suha Rassam, Amal Allos, Issam Rassam, Joseph Bahoshy, Maysoon Juma, & Claude 
Bahoshy. Executive Council: Zaid Bunni, Basil Marogy, Mayad Rassam, Ziyad Rassam, Amal Razouk & Saad 
Rassam.

Donations

Please remember the Christians who have recently returned to their villages in the Nineveh 
Plain; they deserve and need our support. Don’t forget them in your prayers and your regular 
giving for without the help of the outside world, the Iraqi Christian may well disappear within 
a few years. We must not allow that to happen!

Donations may be made 

online at www.icin.org.uk 
by mailing a cheque payable to ICIN to 43 Queen’s Drive, Thames Ditton, KT7 0TJ 
by setting up a standing order through your bank/building society quoting ICIN’s banking 
coordinates: Iraqi Christians in Need, Account No. 31373927 and sort code 40-47-19
for overseas transfers, the charity’s USD IBAN is GB81HBUK40127667547616 and BIC is 
HBUKGB4B

and please remember that if you are a UK tax payer, then your donation may qualify for Gift-Aid. 
Gift Aid increases the value of donations to UK charities by allowing them to reclaim basic rate tax 
on your gift. If you pay higher rate tax you can claim extra relief on your donations. The Gift Aid 
scheme is for gifts of money by UK taxpayers. Charities take your donation - money you’ve already 
paid tax on - and reclaim basic rate tax from HMRC on its ‘gross’ equivalent, the amount before 
basic rate tax was deducted.

A Gift-Aid form, available online, may either be completed online or downloaded from our website 
and mailed to 43 Queen’s Drive.

2 G2 Committee: Dr Marwan Alzibari, Zaid Bunni, Ayda Habboush, Mariam Habboush and Emile Shaffu.

Events 

Our much-awaited Thames River Cruise will take place on Saturday 2nd June 2018. Full details are 
on website. As space is limited, please buy your tickets early to avoid disappointment.

Last year’s successful events included an Arabian Night in November, a luncheon in February 
and a Quiz Night also in February. This latter event was organised by the recently established G2 
Committee2. Upcoming G2 events include a Bingo Night in July, Dinner & Dance in October and 
by popular demand another Quiz Night in March 2019.

Attendance at these events is not only important to enhance the charity’s income but also serves 
to keep us, on the one hand, and our younger supporters, on the other, in contact with each other. 
Visit our website www.icin.org.uk for latest news.



Aid Programme

The challenges faced by the returning Christians of the Nineveh Plains are severe and during the 
year ended 31 March 2018, ICIN distributed just under £145,000 to include the various projects 
listed below:

£25,750 for Telskuf Community Centre – Nineveh Reconstruction, being the 1st payment of 3 
totalling US$108,000

£10,750 for Qaraqosh Sports Centre – Nineveh Reconstruction, being 1st of 3 payments 
totalling US$42,000. Centre will be built in the grounds of the existing St Paul’s Centre;

Income

The support given to ICIN during the financial year to 31st March 2018 especially for the returning 
Christians of the Nineveh Plain has been noteworthy and our latest income details are shown 
below:

2018

2017

2016

2015

2014

2013

£244,820
(unaudited)

£178,997

£216,310

£344,894

£77,173

£96,186

£22,700 for assistance with costs of Christian students’ education in Baghdad who 
otherwise would go without;

£7,100 to Bait Anya Hostel Baghdad for the care of the destitute & infirm;

£12,800 to fund costs of Marka School for educating children of Iraqi refugees 
in Amman, Jordan;

£37,900 to meet travel, subsistence and accommodation needs of 20 refugee students at 
University of Kirkuk;

£4,750 to Mahabba & Farah Group for the care and training of people with special needs at 
its care centre in Qaraqosh, moved back from Erbil;

£7,800 to Myrrh Bearers Fraternity, lay-women who care for the poor in Erbil;

£14,300 for St Joseph’s Medical Clinic, Erbil.

 Income                                                       Sources of Income
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